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Museum of Flight 

American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics 
Retiree Meeting 

 
Join us in September for our regular AIAA Retiree’s hybrid on-line/in-person meeting at the 
Museum of Flight.  At that meeting, Brian Nield will lead us through the investigation made into 
the crash of a 777 at Heathrow Airport January 17, 2008. After an uneventful trans-Siberian 
flight from China, a Boeing 777 crashed short of the runway at London Heathrow Airport.  What 
could have brought down a state-of-the-art airplane such as the 777 in the final moments of its 
flight?  This lecture will analyze the events of that day and open a window into the fascinating 
investigation that followed.  The conclusions surprised the aviation industry and created 
ramifications for years to come. 
 
Registration is required - Please click on this link to register. Join us in-person at the Museum of 
Flight, or connect from a computer that has the Zoom software installed so you can see and 
hear the presentation.  If your computer has a camera (so we can see you), and a microphone 
(so we can hear you) that would be best. Connecting sound via phone is also an option if that 
works better for you than using a computer microphone and speakers.  If you need help 
registering, please contact JohnM@SeaAIAAretirees.com 
 
Date: Saturday, September 17, 2022 
Time (in-person):  8:00 (doors open) 8:45 (brunch)-11:00 AM 
Time (on-line):  9:00 (Zoom opens, presentation starts shortly thereafter)-11:00 AM 
Cost: Pay for brunch or free on Zoom 
Event Sponsor: Dave Anderson, American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics 
 

https://forms.gle/Vcx8aAaMs4wGC4GE7

